
To whom It May Concern,  
 
   To put Jefferson County Dist 2 in with Multnomah County is absolutely 
insane.  Earl Blumenaur is a joke and we don't want him having anything to do 
with our area.  We highly oppose anything that Democrats try to impose on us 
here.  Our county is very well managed and prosperous.  Any thing that 
Blumenaur has been associated with has turn to garbage.  We like our Senator 
and Representative.  We voted for them and would find it an insult to our area if 
you allowed any redistricting to take place. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Mark Schneider 
Terrebonne, OR. 
 


